
Learn about the contracts, including recent changes and incentives
Hear from Physicians about their experiences with the contracts 
Learn about hosting a NTP contract in your clinic 

 6:00 - 7:30 PM MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 26TH 





Join our latest webinar to learn about New to Practice Family Physician

contracts. In the webinar you'll:  

New to Practice Family Physician Contracts Webinar 

The South Island

has been leading

the way in primary

care transformation

at the community

level since early

2020. By being

innovative,

collaborative, and

flexible, resources

are being

implemented

across South Island

PCNs while

establishing

mechanisms for

success.



Learn More!

Primary Care

Networks

As of today, a total of 1540 
South Island residents have been

attached to a new patient home


from the Health Connect 
Registry (HCR): 



1104 in the Western Communities

and 436 in the Saanich Peninsula.  

South Island Attachment
Physicians who are members of host Divisions (Victoria, South

Island, Cowichan and Nanaimo) will be compensated at the

current sessional rate for their time.

Zoom information will be sent after registration is 
completed.  

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_YAGp1bRXQKy55Bk6dNkkdg
https://divisionsbc.ca/south-island/programs/planning-primary-care-networks-south-island


Priority Referral System 

Urgent Primary Care Centres
Walk-in Clinics
BC Cancer-Victoria
Heart Failure Clinics
Memory Clinics
Palliative Care Teams
Maternity Clinics
MHSU Clinics
Retiring/leaving/downsizing Practitioners

Patients must give consent to being registered on the

HCR as a priority patient
Submitting the form does not guarantee attachment;

patients on the HCR will be contacted directly when a

practitioner becomes available.
We work in partnership with Primary Care Networks

(PCNs) throughout the region. When appropriate, the

information collected may be shared with other PCN

communities to expedite patient attachment in each

region.

Phase 1 of the Priority Referral System has  launched
 
The Priority Referral Form is completed by a physician when

treating a complex patient who does not have a primary

care provider and is determined by the physician to be a

priority for the Health Connect Registry (HCR.)

To use the referral form simply complete all fields (by hand

or type into the fillable form) and fax to 778-698-4569.
 
The HCR in Greater Victoria (SP/WC/Victoria) accepts Priority

Referrals from:

 
Please note:

 
Patients who do not meet the requirements for a priority

referral can self-register by visiting 

https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/health-connect-registry or

by dialing 8-1-1 (or 7-1-1 for deaf and hard of hearing.)
 

If you have any questions about the Priority 
Referral System, please contact
                            
Kim Brown, Project/Attachment Coordinator
Phone: 250-514-780                          
Email: Kim.brown@sidfp.com

Aspasia Zabaras, Director, PCN

Aspasia.Zabaras@sidfp.com
Jeneen Hunt, Manager, PCN

Jeneen.Hunt@sidfp.com
Kelly Aucoin, Change Manager, PCN Western

Communities Kelly.Aucoin@sidfp.com
Merlyn Maleschuk, Change Manager, PCN

Saanich Peninsula

Merlyn.Maleschuk@sidfp.com
Kim Brown, Project/Attachment Coordinator,

PCN Kim.Brown@sidfp.com
Tina Dickson, Administrative Coordinator,

PCN Western Communities

Tina.Dickson@sidfp.com
Pardeep Virk, Administrative Coordinator,

PCN Saanich Peninsula

Pardeep.Virk@sidfp.com 
Julie Lambert, Communications Lead 

      communications@sidfp.com
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